January 18, 2015






QUADRUPLE SPACE
Angie Amos




1300 Murray Road

Hot Springs, AR 71901




DOUBLE SPACE
Dear Ms. Amos:







DOUBLE SPACE
This letter is in response to your inquiry about S&K Distributors becoming a new distributor for Worldwide Exotic Foods, Inc.
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Enclosed is our new Distributor package that includes a sample distributor agreement plus a comprehensive catalog of food products we supply to our distributors around the world.  I hope this information is helpful.  If you have any questions, please contact me at (312)555-1234.
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We are actively searching for new distributors in the McKinleyville area and we are conducting interviews next month.
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Sincerely,





QUADRUPLE SPACE

B.D. Vickers

Administrative Vice-President
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